
 

COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS   

NOVEMBER 23, 2020 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met November 23, 2020 at 8:30 a.m. Commissioners Mark Fleming, Steve 

Greene and Keith Roe were present. Carla J Waugh, County Clerk was present for the meeting.  

 

The minutes of the November 16, 2020 County Commissioners meeting was approved. 

 

Keith Roe moved, and Steve Greene seconded the motion to re-appoint Steve Greene as Jewell County 

Representative on the Pawnee Mental Health Board. Motion passed with Steve Greene abstaining from voting.  

 

Joel Elkins, General Superintendent, discussed maintenance. Darrell Miller, County Attorney, discussed the 

resolution for price of rock to be sold. Steve Greene checked on the status of the tube by Philip Esslinger’s 

property.  

 

Keith Roe asked Darrell Miller about the procedure for coroner ordered autopsy and who gets the reports. Darrell 

Miller explained that it is governed by State Statute and explained the process.  

 

Darrell Miller, County Attorney, discussed Governor Kelly’s Executive Order 20-68 (mask mandate), but said 

Jewell County is currently governed by Executive Order 20-52. Darrell Miller said the County should follow 

Executive Order 20-52 until Executive Order 20-68 becomes effective. The Commissioners agreed that Jewell 

County will continue to follow Governor Kelly’s Executive Order 20-52 until 12:01 a.m. on November 25, 2020 

at which time Executive Order 20-68 becomes effective and will remain in force until rescinded. They instructed 

Carla Waugh, County Clerk to publish notice in the Jewell County Record, Jewell County’s Website and Jewell 

County Clerk and Health Department’s Facebook pages.  

 

Nancy Marihugh, Health Director, said that Jewell County has had 20 new positive COVID-19 cases with 22 

active in the last week. Nancy Marihugh explained mask and modified quarantine restrictions.  

 

Judge Cudney telephoned to discuss the District Court’s placement of a document drop box at the Jewell County 

Courthouse. Carla Waugh and Brenda Eakins asked questions about the District Court’s drop box. Darrell Miller 

asked about funding for the jurors’ safety equipment. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:30 a.m. 

 

 

__________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Keith Roe, Member       Mark Fleming, Chairman  

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk    Steve Greene, Member 


